
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Black representation in science and engineering in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the University of Connecticut Health Center (UCHC), located at 263 

Farmington Avenue, Farmington, CT 06030. 

The funding would be used to support the Connecticut Convergence Institute at UCHC as they develop year-round 

Science, Technology, Engineering and Math (STEM) development programs for K-12 education in Connecticut 

specifically in the Hartford and Waterbury districts. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

    Sincerely, 

       

Jahana Hayes 

            Member of Congress 
 


